
 

 

 

For more details on how we  
carry out this work, visit: 
scottishwater.co.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
Contains Important Scottish Water Information 
 
 

Taking care of your sewer network in your area. 
 
What we are doing 
We are taking care of the wastewater services in your community.  As part of our 
planned improvement works in West Shore, we require to carry out some further site 
investigation work.  This work involves taking some core samples from the sea wall 
at the existing chamber in West Shore and at various points along the route of the 
existing outfall pipe, taking some ground samples within the shore area and carrying 
out a slit trench trial excavation at the slipway at the end of Mid Shore.  Please see 
over leaf for location details.    

When are we doing it 
Work is planned to start from Tuesday 6th May 2025 for approximately  
5 days. 
 

What happens next 

 These survey works will require some construction activities in and around the 
West Shore area including the beach.  All activities will be overseen by a 
banksmen to ensure working areas are safe.  

 Most of these investigation works are tidal and as such there may be times during 
the work where no activities are taking place.   

 Local Access along West Shore will be maintained, and pedestrian access will be 
maintained at all times.  

 We will require to occupy a small area next to the Mid Shore Car Park to store 
equipment during these works. 

 Our contractors are carrying out this work on our behalf and will do all they can to 
keep disruption to a minimum. 

Project reference  
Capital/403998/CWA/Pittenweem  
Our alliance partner, Caledonia Water Alliance 
will be carrying out this work on our behalf. 
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If you have any special requirements during our works or would like information in an alternative 
format or language, please contact us. 

 

We record all calls for quality and training purposes. 

 

West Shore Survey Work 

 
 

 
 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding whilst we carry out these essential works. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

Clive Duncan,  
Customer Manager,  
Caledonia Water Alliance 


